DIRECTIONS:

PETER BLUESTEN
PARK
COMMUNITY CENTER

Directions: From F95: exit at Hal-
lendale Beach Blvd. Proceed East.
Turn right on Dixie Hvy and pro-
ceed to your first U-turn and then
proceed badk to SE 5th Street. The
park will be on your right. We will
meet in the community cener near
the basketball courts. We wil start
at 9:00AM sharp.

MEETING NOTICE FOR

A PRI 15

2007

MART OPENS AT 9:00 AM

VOLUME 37

We have lined up a new
facility. All future meetings
will be held at Peter Blue-
sten Park 501 SE Ist Ave.
Hallendale Beach, FL
33009

Program:

Successful Watch Collect-
ing—7 secrets, presented
by Joe Cohen

Be sure to bring a current
NAWCC National Mem-
bership card for admis-
sion. Remember, we’ll be
having a $25.00 raffle
drawing for all table hold-
ers

President’s Column

PRESIDENT COLUMN

Our second meeting at our new
location turned out to be a huge
success. We had a substantial
increase in the number attend-
ing and the participation at the
mart was wonderful. The guest
speaker, Robert Covington, Jr.
presented an excellent program
on Chelsea Clocks. Additional
clocks were brought in by Morry
Steiner (Leonard Steiner’s
brother), Joe Cohen and I.

ISSUE 3

APRIL

REMINDER OF OUR NEW MEETING LOCATION

MONTHLY PROGRAM

Joe Cohen, 2007 Program
Chairman is looking for
some good suggestions or
speakers. Please contact
him at 954-917-4676 with
your ideas.

EDUCATION

Our next offering is the
F103 class. (Chime
Clocks) & F201 Basic Skills
(Lathe Prerequisite). Regis-
tration is going on now for
this great course. Please
contact Joe Cohen at 954-
917-4676 for further infor-
mation.

The board authorized a $500
donation to the NAWCC Video
project to film and make DVD's
of currently running special
exhibits at the museum in Co-
lumbia; and a $100 donation
for the purchase of books to be
donated by Chapter 60 to the
2007 National in Chattanooga,
TN in June.

2007

CLASSIFIEDS:

If you have something
you'd like to buy or sell;
please send a short de-
scription to '
cgrosby@hotmail.com
and I'll post them here.

I look forward to seeing more of
our members returning as they
find out how easy it is to get to
our new location.

Peter Klein - Chapter 60 Pres.
Treasurer - BOD of NAWCC





